Danny and Darleen Whetstone

P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



December 2004

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your kind and faithful support of our ministry. We have had a wonderful year in the service of the Lord. It is amazing to see the blessings of the Lord in the missions conferences. In the last few weeks we have had conferences in North Carolina, Florida, Kentucky, South Carolina and Tennessee. We give God the glory for so many good things accomplished in these meetings. It is encouraging to see so many folks remain faithful to faith promise missions even in difficult times.

A few days ago we had the second car accident in almost twenty years. It seems that we have now killed as many deer this season as most deer hunters. Wow! They can cause some damage. Thank the Lord all went well and the car is being repaired as I write. We truly believe that our safety in travel has been as a result of your faithfulness in praying for us. Please continue to mention us as you go before the throne of grace.

Would you also pray for all of the folks serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission. It as been a joy to serve with this ministry through all of these years. We labor together with some very choice

servants of the Lord. We want to also obey our Lord in praying that others would answer His call to serve. At World Wide it is our sincere desire to labor with churches and their missionaries.

Mrs. Whetstone and I look forward to seeing most of our children and grandchildren this Christmas. Daynna and her family will be coming from Maine, Danae and her family will be coming from Hawaii, David will be coming from Florida and my mom will be with us for Christmas as well. It has been many years since so much of our family has been together. We are grateful to the Lord.

We pray that the Lord will give you a wonderful Christmas and New Year.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone